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1. 
Problem 

Solving Ability 
for Teachers 

Teacher Education in 
21st Century: Prospects 

and Challenges 

Chandy College of 
Education  National - 

2. 
Teachers’ 

Ethical 
Characters 

Professional Ethics of 
Teacher Educators’ 

Departmentof 
Education,Alagappa 

University and Council 
for Teacher 

Education,TamilNadu 
State centre,Karaikudi 

 National  

3. Women 
Empowerment 

Educating for Human 
Rights,Peace and 

Intercultural Dialogues 

 

PSN College of 
Education,Melathediyoo

r 

 International  

4. 
Obesity and 

Role of 
Schools 

Responsibilities of 
Teachers in Creating 

awareness among 
today’s youngsters 

about obesity and its 
related problems 

Annammal college of 
Education for womem 

in association with 
Government medical 
college,Thoothukudi 

 National 

ISBN 
978-
81-

92384
2-0-7 

5. 
Crime and 

Women 
Empowerment 

Global Vision- 2020 

Environmental 
Advisory for 

Sustainable Trust in 
collobration with 

St.Ignatius’ College of 
Education 

 International 

ISBN 
978-
81-

92474
4-2-7 

6. 
College 

Students’ 
Ethics 

Students’ Participation 
in Quality Enhancement 
of Higher Education and 

Sustenance 

Internal Quality 
Assurance Cell (IQAC) 

V.O.Chidambaram 
college 

 State  

7. Mathematical 
Everywhere 

Recent Advances in 
Mathematics 

Education,Implications 
and Future Directions 

V.O.C Chidambaram 
college 

Sponsored by UGC 
andin Collaboration 
with Vivekananda 

Kendra 

 National 

ISBN-
978-
81-

92076
1-2-6 

8. Some Graphs 
on Near 

Recent Trends in Multi-
Displinary Research 

V.O.Chidambaram 
College with IFERP  International 

(within country) 

ISBN: 
978-
81-



Divisor Cordial 93704
1-5-8 

9. 

Problems 
Present in 

Present 
Education 

system in India 

Education & Social 
Changes in Present 

Scenario 

Department of 
History.Kamaraj college  National - 

10. Near And 
Weak Product 
Cordial Graphs 

International Conference 
on Advances in Pure & 
Applied Mathematics 

2018 

School of Mathematics, 
Madurai Kamaraj 

University, Madurai 
with International 
Multidisciplinary 

Research 
Foundation,India 

 International 
(within country) 

ISSN 
2278-
8697 

11. Plastics in 
Marine 

Moving Towards Plastic 
Free Future 

St.Ignatius College of 
Education,Palayamkotta

i 
 National 

ISSN 
2278-
6899 

12. Women-
Portrayal And 
Place in Media 

Women Empowerment 
– Gender Justice 

Department of 
Commerce,A.P.C.Maha

laxmi College 
forWomen,Thoothukudi 

In collaboration with 
Rotary Club of SPIC 

Nagar 

 International 
(within country) 

ISBN 
No:97
8-93-

89051-
64-3 
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1. Early 
Childhood 
care and 
Teachers 

role in 
Education 

Holistic and 
Multidisciplinary 

Education 

2023 ISBN:979-
93-5570-

655-3 

 

2. 15.12.2023 International seminar 
on “Educating 
Individuals with 
special needs towards 
Integrated Life – 
Realising the goal of 
Educational Equity 
(Hybrid Mode) 

St.Ignatitus college 
of Education 

Presented - 
Convention 
on the rights 
of persons 
with 
Disabilities 

 

 


